
Symmes Elementary PTO General Meeting 

Thursday, January 10, 2019 
 

Call to Order        Camilla Millar 

Approval of November 9, 2017 meeting minutes   
 

Teacher Representative Report     Cathy Jones 
 

Principal & Assistant Principal Report    Anne Van Kirk and  

          Jessica Ralston 
 

Media Center Presentation      Mel Beckmann 

 

Cultural Heritage Night Progress Report    Delphine Matray 

         Bhawana Bhat 

 

President Report       Camilla Millar 

● Thank you for Holiday Parties/gifts 

● Directory Data available through Parent Portal 

● Vote to approve second half lighting before 3rd grade concert 

● Nominating Committee is forming. 
 

Treasurer’s Report       Ashley Werthaiser 

● Budget Report  

 

SAC Report        Margo Rapp 
 

VP Family Involvement      Megan Haring   

● Cultural Heritage Celebration February 1 

 

VP Ways and Means      Karina Alves/ Gerri Woods  

● Carnival, March 1, Out of this World 

○ Final Planning meeting 

○ Prizes meeting every Friday 9:30-12 

■ Camilla’s house 11122 Brookbridge Dr., children welcome 

■ Donations of gently used plush will also be accepted...Kings Island 

was unable to donate the amount of prizes we’ve had in the past. 

○ Charity Auctions 

■ All auction items and bidding will be done on online 

■ Pre-sale carnival tickets (games and food) will be sold online 

○ Involvement/Volunteers  



■ Help needed to procure donations for auction, contact Leigh 

Grause/Michelle Martin (can be done weekends or evenings) at 

lgrause@hotmail.com, michellepto@jmm.biz 

● See passed signup sheet for a few businesses to contact! 

■ Decorating Committee (can be done weekend or evenings) 

● Dodgeball co-chair needed, limited time required, conta 

● Bridge Books chair needed (can be done nights and/or weekends, contact Gerri 

or Karina 
 

Recording Secretary      Leigh Grause 
 

VP Student Programs      Tulika Prasad 

● Symmes Players 

○ James and the Giant Peach 

○ 70 students signed up 

○ Audition week is next week 

○ Can still sign up with a late fee ($100) 

● Symmes Spotlight  

○ They need volunteers for February 4th and 11th 

○ They would also like to thank all the volunteers that have been helping so 

far.  

 

Corresponding Secretary      Michelle Martin 

● (recap Holiday gifts) 

● Symmes Ambassadors 

● PTO Parking Space Drawing 
 

Old Business / New Business / Adjournment 

 

mailto:lgrause@hotmail.com

